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10th January 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted that our Class 4 children have, once again, been invited to take part in the Alcester Sports Hall 
Athletics competition, which will take place at Alcester Grammar School on Friday 10th February 2023. 
 
A coach will collect the children from school at 12pm for the event which starts at 12.15pm and will return in 
time for the end of the school day. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch to school, which they will eat before they go. Any hot lunches ordered 
will be cancelled and credited to your School Money account.  
 
Please could all children come to school in their PE kit and have a water bottle with them. 
 
Would you please be kind enough to sign the slip below consenting to your child attending this event and return 
to school as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mary Gray 
Head of School 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
I agree that  ……………………………………………………  can go by coach to the Alcester Sports Hall Athletics 
Competition at Alcester Grammar School on Friday 10th February 2023. 
 
 
 
Signature of Parent: …………………………………………………………….. 
 
(Please print name): …………………………………………………………… 
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